
UTSA Faculty Senate Resolution 

-Faculty Representation on Working Group to Review UTS 180 
Send UTSA President Ricardo Romo and Provost John Frederick 

The delayed implementation of UTS 180 provides an important 

opportunity to address employees’ rights to privacy, potential 

negative effects on faculty recruitment and retention, and other 

issues regarding this rule. The Senate strongly encourages 

members of the UTSA administration to advocate for the inclusion 

of faculty representation on the working group being formed by the 

Chancellor to address concerns about UTS 180.  

  

Resolution passed unanimously by the Faculty Senate of the 

University of Texas at San Antonio on May 2, 2013. 

 


